
 
WEEKLY PARENT MEMO: 3/16/15 

 

 
 

 

Happy Saint Patrick’s Day on the 17th!  (Don’t forget to 
wear green.) 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

THANKS TO OUR AMAZING PTA FOR THEIR INCREDIBLE HARD WORK TO 
RAISE MONEY FOR OUR NEW BEAUTIFUL MARQUEE!!!  (We still need some time 

for the electricians to get the sign up and running.  Thanks for your patience.) 
 

• March 20th: Teddy Bear Picnic.  Students can bring their teddy bears to school to 
have lunch with them on Friday. 

• Kindergarten registration is ongoing.  Please spread the word to your neighbors 
who might not receive this memo.  
 

COMING SOON: 
 

• March 23rd-27th: Teacher Appreciation Week. Thanks for showing your teachers 
how much you love and appreciate them! 

• Fight the New Drug (Pornography) will be giving a free presentation 
at American Fork Junior High on Thursday, March 26th at 6:00 pm.  You won’t 
want to miss this informative, engaging and scientifically backed presentation 
focused on exposing the harmful effects of PORNOGRAPHY.  Attendees will be 
empowered with powerful tools and insights for dealing with pornography in 
today’s world.  All youth ages 12 and older (all 6th graders), parents and 
concerned community members are strongly encouraged to attend.     

• March 24th: Forbes Skate Night at Classic Fun Center in Orem from 5:30-8:30 
• April 6th-10th: No school for Spring Break! 


